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If you have made a booking with the North Lakes Hotel
as part of your booking a place on the V8 North Lakes
Tour 2024 and have received an email from the hotel
inviting you to make a reservation for dinner, there is
no need to do so because tour organiser Tony Smith
Dear has made the dining arrangements for tour members.

Thank you for choosing to stay with us here at North Lakes Hotel & Spa, we're looking forward
to welcoming you.

Make the most of your visit by booking a table in our stylish restaurant, you can also plan a day of
relaxation in our beautiful Spa.

Take a look below at some information we've gathered for you — but please, if there are any questions
or recommendations you need before your stay, just give us a call and we’ll do our best to help.

Dine with us

We want to make sure you have the very best experience when you stay with us.

If you've not already made a restaurant booking and wish to dine with us, please make a reservation

before your arrival.

Have a look through our delicious menu and book your table today.

Book a Table
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